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NOTICE 
 

The Henderson County Planning Board will hold their regularly scheduled meeting on 
Thursday, January 21, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. remotely via zoom 

 
Due to the rise in COVID cases in Henderson County, and pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. §166A-19.24, this 
meeting will be conducted under the County’s Special Rules of Procedure for Electronic Meetings as adopted by 
the Board of Commissioners and the provisions of §166A-19.24.  As a result: 
 
1) The meeting of the Planning Board will take place remotely via Zoom Video Communications.  There 

will not be a physical meeting of the Planning Board. 
 
2) The Planning Board may choose to receive public comment, and if they do so, it will be subject to a 

time limit to be determined by the Planning Board, but not more than three minutes per speaker. 
Comments may be submitted and received by the following methods: 

 
A. Electronic device connected to the Zoom video meeting. 
 
B. Emails intending to act as public comment must be addressed to 

hcplanning@hendersoncountync.gov, and must have a subject line reading “January 21st public 
comment”, must be signed, and must be received at that address no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
January 20th, 2021. 
 

C. Postal mail intended to act as public comment must specify that it is intended as public 
comment for the January 21st meeting of the Planning Board, must be received by 5:00 p.m. on 
January 20th, 2021, and must be addressed to: 

 
  Public Comment  
  c/o Henderson County Planning Board 
  100 N. King Street 
  Hendersonville, NC 28792 
 
D. All public comment received by 5:00 p.m. on January 20th, 2021 will be sent to each of the 

Planning Board members by staff for their review prior to the meeting. Public comments 
received will not be read aloud during the meeting. 

 
         


